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Subject: FW: Attn proposed Supermarket Cafe O Clay, 122 Broomhill Road.

From:
Sent: 31 December 2014 15:14
To: Licensing
Cc:
Subject: Att proposed Supermarket Cafe O Clay, 122 Broomhill Road.

Hello.
I am writing to express my concern about the proposal to develop the Cafe O Clay site into a supermarket.
The area is already well served by the existing small shops and a supermarket will not improve things, I
think it will be the opposite and force the closure of these shops.
We do not need another Off Sales shop in the area, the existing ones are adequate.
Also of concern, is the impact of traffic on an already busy road that has a primary school not far from the
site. I cannot see the safety of children being improved by allowing a supermarket / off licence to be situated
in this location.
Please do not allow this development to proceed.
Best regards.


